



Contact:

Joe Verkennes Director of Marketing (734) 384-4207

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE KIMBERLY REAUME MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Kimberly Reaume Memorial Scholarship to **Kate Kapp**. The \$850 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees and books.

Kapp of Monroe is a 2004 graduate of Tecumseh High School. She is studying nursing while attending MCCC. Kapp is currently a member of the Student Nurses Association and serves as secretary. She is the wife of Chad Kapp.

To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a Monroe County resident, maintain a 2.5 minimum GPA, maintain a part-time enrollment status, defined as six credit hours, and be enrolled in the registered nursing program.

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214.

###